
Spring Baskets 
On the afternoon of April 18th, we had 100 children’s baskets given to our DeLuz Residents with our 
Purple Pirate Treasure Treats event. We hope you all enjoyed our event, and please let us know if 
you would like to see others like this.

MCCS Events
Did you know that MCCS has a lot of events, classes, and volunteer opportunities here on Camp 
Pendleton? You can �nd out more at https://www.mccscp.com/events

A Big Thank You
Thank you Homefront America for providing the Spring Baskets for the residents of DeLuz Family 
Housing. Also, thank you Wallace for the Earth Day seedlings for our DeLuz Residents.

Employee Spotlight 
Miriam Solis
Miriam is one of our Resident Services Specialists here at DeLuz. She is currently expecting her �rst 
child in June and it's a boy! One thing Miriam loves about her job is the fast-paced work.
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SAVE THE DATES
May 16th
After School Treats - May 16th from 1:30PM - 3:30PM at the Community Center. While supplies last. 

May 26th
DeLuz Family Housing Annual Baby Shower - Baby Shower will be on May 26th in the 
Community Center. Time will be announced at a later date.

May 2nd - 8th
Mother's Day Ra�e - Starting on May 2nd and ending on May 8th. Please post your favorite 
mom's picture and what they mean to you. One winner will be selected.

May 30th
Run to Remember - May 30th, DeLuz Family Housing Residents are able to register free of 
charge to participate in remembering over 65,000 fallen service members. We welcome your 
pictures and articles.

Our CEO’s Message

Memorial Day is a time to remember, 
and honor, the fallen service 
members who died serving our 
country. This does not mean we 
spend the weekend only mourning 
those who made the ultimate 
sacri�ce, rather we spend this time 
in remembrance of these brave men 
and women while doing things we 

love with the people in our lives we cherish most. This is a 
weekend to celebrate our freedoms while thanking those 
who ful�lled their oath to serve this country with their lives. 
We honor their memory and sacri�ce through our 
gratefulness. The Hunt Military Communities Team is 
consistently in awe of your sel�ess service, and we do not 
take for granted the dangers of your career. This Memorial 
Day we will all take time to re�ect on the lives lost in service 
to this country and celebrate them with our remembrance 
and gratitude. We are thankful for your service each day, but 
weekends like this remind us just how special your oath to 
this country truly is.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY!

https://www.mccscp.com/events

